Duke Power Company M S Tucxman
PO Box 1006 Senior Vice President
Charlotte, NC 28201-1006 Nuclear Generation
- (704 )382-2200 Office
(704)3824360 Fax

April 3, 1996

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Document Contrcl Desk

Subject: Catawba Nuclear Station
Docket Numbers 50~413 and -414
Technical Specification Revision to Implement Revised 10
CFR 50 Appendix J; Supplement

By letter dated January 12, 1996, Duke Power requested a change
to Technical Specification 4.6.1.2, to incorporate new
regulations relative to containment leakrate testing. Included
in that request was the deletion of a footnote relative to an
exemption to defer an upcoming Unit 1 test. This proposed change
should have also requested the deletion of a similar footnote
applicable to Unit 2. Therefore, the sentences at the bottom of
page 1, Attachment II, of the January 12, 1996 letter should have
read, “"A footnote at the bottom of page 3/4 6-3, which refers to
the deferral of CLRTs for Catawba Units 1 and 2, is deleted. With
the approval of this proposed amendment, these tests will become
unnecessary.”

If any additional information is required, please call Scott
Gewehr at (704) 382-7581.
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cc: Mr. R. E. Martin, Project Manager
QOffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop 14H25, OWFN
Washington, D. C. 20555

Mr. S. D. Ebneter, Regional Administrator

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - Region II
101 Marietta Street, NW - Suite 2900

Atlanta, Georgia 30323

R. J. Freudenberger
Senior Resident Inspector
Catawba Nuclear Station



